
NEW PERRY BOYS YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE
- Directed and run by Head Varsity Coach Sabin -

October 24th-November 26th

For all players grades 3rd-6th

Practices will be Mondays and Wednesdays at the Career and Wellness Center:

 5:30-6:45pm for 3rd and 4th grade boys
 7:00-8:30 for 5th and 6th grade boys

Games will be played on Saturdays at the Career and Wellness Center:

 November 5th between 2-7pm
 November 12th, 19th and 26th between 12-5pm

Sign up now through October 3rd at perryyouthbasketball.com. Cost is $75 per player – please register 
and pay online. All league communication will be done through our website.

Anyone interested in helping coach should attend the first meeting on October 2nd at 6pm in the High 
School Main gym. No prior experience is needed – Coach Sabin will help lead all practices and games.

More details will be coming for players interested in trying out for a Travel team – more information and 
important dates will be communicated the first week of practice.

 J. Babe Stearn Winter League 
 Weekend Travel Tournaments

Visit our website for updates on the Winter Skills Clinic for 1st and 2nd grade girls and boys coming in January

perryyouthbasketball.com

Wednesday, November 23rd practice -- all players will attend the Varsity home opener!

Please reach out to Coach Sabin with any questions: mickey.sabin@perrylocal.org

We’re looking forward to an exciting year of basketball under the new leadership of the Perry High School Boys 
program! Go Panthers!  


